
823 S. Perry Street, Suite 210, Castle Rock, CO 80104 

303.736,6422    FAX 303.736.6423 

October 9, 2015 

Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Attention: Tim Cazier 

RE: PARKDALE PROJECT  
PERMIT No. M-1997-054 
TECHNICAL REVISION NO. 6 

Dear Tim: 

As per our conversation today, we would like to withdraw our request for technical revision number 
6 of the reclamation plan for the Parkdale Quarry in Fremont County, Colorado, Permit No. M-
1997-054. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have questions regarding this request. 

Sincerely, 

David W. Bieber 

Growth and Development Manager 

Front Range Aggregates, LLC 
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